







         September 15, 2016
Dear Parents and Guardians,
Hello!

Wow, the children have been busy bees all week. I love seeing their enthusiasm for learning and working as a team/family. They continue to adjust well to my first grade classroom routine! Thanks again for your patience and cooperation with helping your child become familiar with the new and exciting first grade experience! It is truly appreciated.
I love teaching the children how to sign the alphabet, their name and simple phrases. I am doing this so that the children have an awareness that people communicate in different ways. The children are having a fantastic time with this wonderful and special daily learning activity and can’t wait for you to join in on the fun at home!!! ( (
Reading/Writing: We are working on the following skills on a daily basis: beginning/ending sounds, short/long vowels, writing uppercase/lowercase alphabet with correct letter formation and sounding out/writing word family words. We are also working on reading/ writing simple sentences. For example: words-cat, van, dig can be used in descriptive sentences such as: I see a big brown cat. My dad drives a red van! Keep up the super work!!!
Math: We are working on shapes, sorting objects, graphing, counting/writing to 120, and addition/subtraction facts 0-10. 
First Grade Weekly Homework #3: Your child must complete his/her spelling sheet and return it before or by next Thursday. Thanks so much for taking the time to help your child with this “at home” assignment. I truly believe it will help enhance your child’s reading and writing skills!! Spelling test is every Thursday!
Library Book:  Please make sure that your child returns his/her library book after reading it in order to check out a new book. Thanks for your help and cooperation. Happy Reading!!!!! ( (
Class Schedule: You will find in your child’s Thursday folder our First Grade Schedule. We are very busy and happy learners!! (( 
**Fabulous First Graders Class Picture Book: I hope you will enjoy this special “All About Us” book! ( ( 

Also, I would like to say a special “thank you” to all parents who sent in the materials that were needed for school. It is greatly appreciated!
HAVE A GREAT WEEKEND!!!

